
USERS TO ALL USERS OF CHURCH COMPLEX: 
When using the church complex, i.e. John Paul/John Fisher rooms or  

kitchen;  The kitchen benches, taps, table tops & door handles must be  

sanitized after use. There is a bottle of sanitizer in the kitchen.  

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION CAN BE HELD IN THE CONFESSIONAL IN THE 

CHURCH. 8.30-9AM Tues to Sat.  A requirement is that you must be in good 

health—i.e. no temperature or cold/flu like symptoms.  Alternatively, please 

make an appointment if required.   

  
CHURCH TOILETS:   

We have discovered that we have issues with the roof area of the toilet 

block. Before we look to do anything it would be good to get some  

feedback.Potentially the roof needs recovering at the very least. 

The concern I have is that such work would not resolve issues we have with  

venilation, dampness etc in the toilet area, and are unisex toilets desirable? 

Possibly having a bigger project to redesign the area to resolve all issues is a 

better idea. But then again you the parishioners may not want to be  

Involved in the fund raising for what would be a project that could cost  

several tens of thousands. Your input is invited, please talk with Fr Stuart or 

email him on pp@allsaintsbythe sea.nz 

 

FOOD BANK:   

Donations of non-perishable food items are needed for the Food-

bank. There is a cane basket in the church foyer for ALL donations and 

these will be distributed through the Food Bank.   Thank you for your  

generosity. 

 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION:  Just got engaged?  

Congratulations! Looking to get married in the Church? Great! Won-

dering what to do first? Visit https://www.cdh.org.nz/marriage for 

helpful information, available marriage preparation course dates 

and to register your interest for an upcoming course.  

 
CHRISM MASS - St Mary's Rotorua:  12.05 pm, Thurs, 9 July, 2020 

Everyone is invited. Please come along with your family and friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

28 June 2020 
 
 

BLESSING OF SUZANNE AUBERT SCHOOL:  TODAY, Sunday 28 June.   

The blessing of Anthony Mills, the Principal and the Establishment Board will 

take place at the 9.30am Mass.    

 

HAND SANITIZER:  There are two hand sanitizer “stations” in the STM Church 

foyer on the wall (either side of the baptismal font).  Please ensure you  

sanitize your hands before entering the church.   

 

IF YOU ARE UNWELL, have a cough or cold please do not come to church.  

You will be politely asked to leave if you attend.  This is part of the current  

nationwide Cofid 19 precautions.  We appreciate your co-operation and 

care for the welfare of your fellow parishioners.   

 

PETERS PENCE COLLECTION:  There will be a couple of collectors in the church 

foyer and there are special envelopes in the church foyer for Peters Pence.  If 

you wish you can return the envelope next week.   

Peters Pence is a gesture of solidarity.  It supports the most needy and  

ecclesial communities around the world in difficulty who approach the  

Apostolic See (the Pope) for help. Thank you for your support.  

 

COMMUNION ON THE TONGUE:  Will be offered by Fr Stuart at the conclusion 

of distribution of Communion.  Fr will wear a mask and return down to the 

centre aisle before distributing on the tongue.  Please wait until you see Fr 

come down from the sanctuary before coming forward.   

 

SUPPORT OF THE PARISH:  There will be collection baskets in the foyer, AFTER 

MASS  for you to place your donation. No collection will be taken in the 

church.  Thank you.  We welcome your continued financial support of the 

parish. 

 

GIVING BACK:  BLANKET DRIVE: 

Many people are in need of blankets for the winter months.  We will be  

collecting blankets over the next four weeks. Please help where you can.  

Please place in the box in the STM Church foyer. 
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SIGN OF PEACE:  The Sign of Peace has been re-installed at Masses.  However, 

only give handshake if you feel comfortable doing so.   Please do not hug 

people without their consent.   

 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults – RCIA 

                 
Have you or someone you know asked about ‘Becoming Catholic’?  

Do any of these describe you? 

• Are you interested in learning more about Christianity and the 

Catholic Church? 

• Are you a baptised catholic who has not yet received First Holy  

 Communion or Confirmation? 

•    Are you married to a catholic and attend Mass, but just do not 

 know what the next step is in   becoming Catholic? 

•    Would you like to better support your children at a Catholic 

 school? 

 
Inquiry begins THIS THURSDAY, 2 July at 7:00pm in the STM church  

centre, 17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui to begin this journey through 

RCIA.    

Please express your interest by contacting Heidi Nield (RCIA coordina-

tor) 5754807 Ext 6 or Email: pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz 
 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED FOR POWER POINT AT 5PM SUNDAY MASSES 

We are in desperate need of  persons to assist with the powerpoint  

operation.  Please contact the parish office or Fr Stuart if you can help.   

Thank you. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:  We welcome into the Catholic faith, Mary Jithin who 

is receiving the Sacrament of Baptism this weekend. 
 

JP2 YOUNG ADULTS: Meeting today, Sun, 28 June 6pm at Mary Immaculate 

Church. There will be dinner from 6pm and Symbolon faith formation from 

7pm. Come along to meet other young adults in the Tauranga Area and 

deepen your Catholic faith. Contact Katherine for more details 020 4154 7782. 

 

THE COAST TO COAST ROSARY FOR LIFE AND FAITH: 

Will be held this year on Sat 15 Aug at 3 pm. Please help lead 

or join a group in your parish or community. For more  

information, please go to www.coasttocoastrosary.co.nz  or 

phone Clare 022 1912 886  

 

MARTIN SOCIAL GROUP  -  Wed, 1 July  - 10am at the church 

complex. By popular demand we will play HOUSIE HOUSIE 

and more HOUSIE.  Please bring a plate to share and a gold 

coin donation. New members are very welcome. 

For more details contact John and Denise McCarthy  

Ph 542 1642. 
 

NEW WEEKEND STM & TE PUKE MASS ROSTERS are available on 

the parish website under rosters. 
 
REMINDER FROM COUNTERS:  Please enter the $ amount on 

your planned giving envelopes.  This assists the counters and 

acts as a double check.  Thank you. 

 

 

READINGS for 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 5 July.    

1.   Zechariah 9:9-10  2.   Romans 8:9,11-13 
GOSPEL:  Matthew 11:25-30 

 
 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered, please 

complete the card in the STM Church foyer or  

alternatively email the office to arrange.  Mass offering  

envelopes are available in the foyer also, please drop the 

envelope and card in the parish drop box in the foyer. You 

will be contacted if the date requested is not available.  

Mass intention cards are available for purchase from the  

parish office. 

 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
 

Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

At Anglican 
Church* 

Saturday Vigil 5 pm 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 

No Services 
 

Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
& Benediction 

 
Thursday 

9am Mt   
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
Saturday 
9am Mt 

 
 

ROSARY 
After 9am Mass 

at Mt Tues to Sat 
 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

 
 Sat (TePuke) 

*available before 
Mass 

 
     

Maketu                
Maori Mass  
2nd Sunday 

11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues   Monica Heeney RIP 

Wed     Dorothy & Fergus O’Meeghan RIP 

Thurs      

Fri   Maria Vergeest RIP 

Sat & Sun    All Saints by the Sea Parish  

mailto:pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz
http://www.coasttocoastrosary.co.nz/

